
Q ...

QUEEN'S PARK ADDRESS:
12th Floor, Ferguson Block
Queen's Park, Toronto
Ontario M7A 1N3

Telephone: (416) 965-6650 Vii
Ontario

LEGISLATIVE ASSEMBLY

THE HONOURABLE DOUGLAS J. WISEMAN

LANARK
Minister of Government Services

Mr. John Bennett,
Co-Ordinator,
Hydro Consumers Association,
BOX 274,
Perth, Ont.
K7H 2E4

Dear Mr. Bennett:

CONSTITUENCY OFFICE ADDRESS:
10 Sunset Blvd.
Perth, Ontario
K7H 2Y2

Telephone: (613) 267-5210

10 Sunset Blvd.,
Perth, Ontario.

October 30th, 1981.

Further to your letter to the undersigned dated
August 31st, 1981 and our subsequent letter to Ontario Hydro,
dated September 25th, 1981, please be advised that we are
presently in receipt of a --reply from Mr. H.L. Macaulay,
Chairman, Ontario Hydro.

A copy of said response is enclosed herewith for
your perusal and retention, the contents of which we trust
you will find to be satisfactory and hopefully, will shed
some light on your concerns.

We trust we have been of assistance to you and if
we can provide further assistance, please do not hesitate
to communicate with our office.

Yogis Very truly,

. WISEMAN, M.P.P.

Minister of Government Services
DJW/dk
encl.
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